
Town of 
 

NORTH STONINGTON, CT 

 

Inland Wetlands Commission 

 

 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 14, 2018 – 7:00 P.M. 

 

 

 

New Town Hall 

Conference Room 

40 Main Street 

North Stonington, CT  06359 

  
Workshop Minutes Approved ~ June 13, 2018 

 

COMMISSIONERS PRESENT: 

 

Mark Grigg, Chairman, Kevin Geary, Ron Lewis and Marvin Chase, Jr. 

 

COMMISSIONERS ABSENT:  Candy Palmer, Vice-Chair, Cody Bill, Asa Palmer, and Robert 

Miner  

 

STAFF PRESENT: 

 

Wayne Berardi, Wetlands Enforcement Officer and Cheryl Konsavitch, Administrative Assistant  

 

WORKSHOP: 

 

Brandon Flack requested a workshop to discuss developing the following parcels:  Map #112, 

Lots #3691 & #140l 

 

Brandon Flack and Charles Elias, Engineer were present for this workshop. 

 

Mr. Elias went over the site-plan with the Commission and stated the wetlands have been flagged 

approximately 6 months ago.  Mr. Flack stated he was interested in putting up a retail shop and a 

warehouse.  The Commission stated the site is very wet.  Mr. Elias asked the Commission 

members to walk the site for their input. 

 

The Commission members will do individual site-walks of the property. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

The workshop adjourned at 7:20 p.m. 

 

Respectively Submitted,  

Cheryl Konsavitch 

Cheryl Konsavitch, Administrative Assistant, Inland Wetlands Commission 

 


